We are Graham and Shelley Marchant and we own a farm and live on the
Eastern side of Walcha NSW.

We strongly object to the proposed Winterbourne Wind Turbines.

Why would you want to destroy some of the best fertile grazing country in
NSW with the wind turbines proposed and there infrastructure.

As farmers it is hard enough now to breed our livestock with the added
interference of noise and radiation from these wind turbines.

We also worry about the next generation of farmers and how it will affect their
future...

Walcha is known for our Tourism and one of them being the Apsley Falls and
our gorge country. These proposed wind turbines will take away the scenic
value and will kill some of the birdlife. And also the wind turbines are way too

close to the National Parks in our area.

In our opinion surely there would be better options to locate these Wind
Turbines. Less destructive to the environment and closer to where they are

needed for the electricity...



